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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 3/10/2019  
 

9:45 AM Adult Sunday School 

 

        Greg –How to Study Your Bible: Studying OT Psalms 
 

11:00 AM Morning Worship  

 

H1:      112 – "Praise Ye, Praise Ye the Lord" 
H2:      448 – "We Have Heard the Joyful Sound" 
H3:      529 – “Love Divine All Love Excelling” 

Scripture Reading:   John 13: 31 - 38 – Ethan Perry 
Pre-C:     79 – "My God, My God O Why Have You Forsaken Me?" 
Post-C: 562 – "All to Jesus I Surrender" 
 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 57, p. 805 
 

Message: 1 Thessalonians 3: 11 – 13– Loving, Holiness, His Coming 
  

WEDNESDAY, 3/13 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   6:30 PM Bible study: - Treasures: Old and New 
  R.C. Sproul – The Holiness of God 
 

Next Week's Sermon Passage: 1 Thessalonians 4: 1 – 12 

 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today      – Jeanne & Phillip Perry; Kristen O’Neill 
3/17/19 – Cheryl Gudat, Robert & Logan Silverman; Sophia O’Neill 
3/24/19 – Merry Wade; Kristy Riedl 
3/31/19 – Suzy & Cole Phillips; Rebekah Hughes 
 

 

 

 
LADIES LUNCHEON 
March’s Luncheon for the Ladies will be held on Friday, March 15.  The 
ladies will gather at 11:30 at Cheddar’s, 13301 N Hwy 183.  We are looking
forward to seeing many of you there for a great time of fellowship. 
 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
The location of the Women’s Bible Study, normally held on the second 
Tuesday of each month, is being changed to Brenda Downey’s house and 
will not be able to meet this month.  The Bible Study will pick up again on 
April 9 at 6:30 PM.  
 
 
GOOD NEWS FROM BROTHER KEN BARBER 
We received great news from our missionary to Belize, Ken Barber, that his 
request for permanent resident status is nearing completion.  Ken and fam-
ily have been pursuing this for several years. Resident status will make it 
easier for him to travel to the United States.  We continue to pray for the 
success of the gospel in this region. 
 
 
NEW FILM OF THE PILGRIMS PROGRESS 
John Bunyan’s classic The Pilgrim’s Progress is coming to life in a new high 
quality CGI animated feature length film.  The film will be premiering at 
select theaters in the Austin area on Thursday, April 18 and Saturday, 
April 20 (Easter weekend).  Mark your calendars for this wonderful selec-
tive showing.  It is currently scheduled for only 4 theaters (2 north and 2 
south).  If you are interested in viewing a trailer, go to: 
https://www.revelationmedia.com 
 
 
JOHN BUNYAN CONFERENCE OF TENNESSEE IN JUNE 
This year’s Providence Theological Institute Conference in Franklin, TN 
has been scheduled for June 23 - 26.  The conference has been renamed as 
the Bunyan Conference of Tennessee to honor the late John Reisinger.  
Speakers this year will include many New Covenant experts.  For details, 
please see the announcement posted on the bulletin board in the hallway.
 

 


